

KURTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

521 York Dr. | Lufkin, TX 75901 Phone (936) 639-3279 | Fax (936) 639-3415

Dana Bickley *Principal*

Roxie Nash Assistant Principal

Aimee Meyers
Instructional Coach

Meghan Williams Counselor

Courtney Dempsey
Literacy Specialist

Kindle Crews
Administrative Assistant

Kanda Reed Receptionist August 10, 2020

Dear Kurth Families,

We are thrilled to welcome you and your child to the 2020-2021 school year at Kurth Primary School or Lufkin Virtual Learning Academy! Our faculty and staff hope that you and your family have had a wonderful and safe summer. We have been diligently planning for an exciting year of learning, and we look forward to connecting with your family to provide an exceptional educational experience for your child.

Prior to our Meet the Teacher event or the first day of school, you must register your student online by using the link found at www.lufkinisd.org. If you need log-in information, please call the Kurth office at (936) 639-3279.

Due to the current safety concerns related to the COVID-19 pandemic, there will be many changes to policies and procedures that are intended to keep our students, families and staff as safe as possible. Please see the included information for more details. We have also included the 2020-2021 student dress code and supply list. These lists can be found on our Lufkin ISD webpage as well.

We would like to invite all of our students to attend a "Greet and Go" drive through Meet the Teacher event on Tuesday, August 19, 2020 during the following times:

1st Grade Students 4:30-6:00 p.m. in the front entrance circle 2nd Grade Students 4:30-6:00 p.m. in the York Dr. side bus circle Kindergarten Students 6:00-7:30 p.m. in the front entrance circle

At this event, students will be able to greet their teacher, drop off any labeled supplies and receive valuable information concerning the first day of school and more. Please join us!

The first day of school is Monday, August 24, 2020. This year we are asking that families take pictures and say their "see you laters" at home. Per our new district safety protocols, parents will be unable to walk their children into the building. We appreciate your understanding as we strive to keep our students and staff safe during this unprecedented time.

At Kurth Primary, we truly value our relationships with our students and their families. Please call our office to keep us informed of any changes in your contact information throughout the year. We are committed to caring for your child's wellbeing physically, emotionally and educationally. Please let us know we can be of assistance in any way. We look forward to seeing your child soon!

#KurthCares,

Dana Bickley
Kurth Primary Principal